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After two National Health Services (NHS) workers in the UK experienced severe allergic
reactions to the new Pfizer COVID vaccine, which now has been approved in the US, the
regulator warned that “People with a history of significant allergic reactions should
not receive the Covid vaccine.” The NHS further advised that resuscitation facilities
should be available at all times for all vaccinations and that vaccination should only
be carried out in facilities where resuscitation measures are available.
The two vaccine companies, Pfizer and BioNTech, excluded people from their drug trials
with a history of allergic reactions. Therefore, the performance of the vaccine looked
safer than it will in the rollout. Past efforts to introduce RNA technology have failed,
because serious autoimmune reactions occurred. The three major clinical trials of COVID
vaccines (Pfizer, Moderna, AstraZeneca) were designed to prevent nothing more than a
“mild case of COVID-19.” That means a cough, or chills and fever. But cough, chills and
fever usually are cured naturally, which means there is no need for a vaccine. -GEG

From the UK, The Guardian has the story [1]: “People with a history of significant
allergic reactions should not receive the Covid vaccine, the medicines regulator has
said, after two NHS workers experienced symptoms on Wednesday.”

They just figured this out? Now?
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The Guardian is referring to the Pfizer/BioNTech vaccine, which has just been approved
in the US.

Two people experiencing significant adverse effects may not sound important,
particularly since they already a history of allergic reactions, but the following quote
in the Guardian article raises major red flags a mile high:

“The MHRA [UK Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency] advice states: ‘Any
person with a history of a significant allergic reaction to a vaccine, medicine or food
(such as previous history of anaphylactoid reaction or those who have been advised to
carry an adrenaline autoinjector) should not receive the Pfizer/BioNtech vaccine.
Resuscitation facilities should be available at all times for all vaccinations.
Vaccination should only be carried out in facilities where resuscitation measures are
available’.”

First of all, a very large number of people have a history of allergic reactions to a
vaccine or medicine or food. Automatically, these people should not take the vaccine.
But how many people in the general public are aware of this restriction?

Second, with the operation to vaccinate hundreds of millions of people running at top
speed, who actually believes that many locations where shots are given will have the
necessary resuscitation equipment on hand? Sheer insanity.

Then, on top of all this, we have a bombshell statement from the Denver Post [2]:
“Documents published by the two [vaccine] companies [Pfizer and BioNTech] showed that
people with a history of severe allergic reactions were excluded from the [clinical
vaccine] trials, and doctors were advised to look out for such reactions in trial
participants who weren’t previously known to have severe allergies.”

In other words, the clinical trials were already biased, because they excluded people
with a history of allergic reactions. Therefore, the performance of the vaccine looked
safer. Therefore, no one would find out that allergic reactions to the vaccine are a
MAJOR danger.

And NOW, as if it’s nothing more than an afterthought, we get—“Oh, by the way, if people
have allergies, they shouldn’t take the vaccine.”

Why don’t regulators simply admit, “This vaccine is as disastrous as possible, but we
can’t let that cat out of the bag.”

I have written about the inherent dangers of the new experimental RNA technology
deployed with this COVOD vaccine. The world population is a vast group of guinea pigs.
Past efforts to introduce RNA tech have failed because serious autoimmune reactions have
occurred. [3] The body basically attacks itself.

What rational person would line up to take this shot?

You have to ask yourself why some Pittsburgh and Chicago medical centers aren’t making
the new COVID vaccine mandatory for their own healthcare workers. [4] [5]

Read full article here…
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